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May 29, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

    The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Capitol Hill High School received a School Performance 
Grade of “D” for the 2017-2018 school year. Although we are committed to improving this score, it is 
important to remember that just as no one single score or grade tells the whole story of a student, 
neither does it tell you everything about the performance of a school.  

    Capitol Hill High School and Oklahoma City Public Schools are committed to helping all students learn. 
We have added instructional resources in the form of an additional Instructional Coach, and have been 
focusing on expanding our vertical alignment in our Core Content areas to continue our student’s 
academic growth.  

    We hope you will closely follow your student’s academic progress and work with his or her teachers to 
help ensure they stay on track academically. Working together as a team, we can improve no only how 
well our student are performing individually, but how our school is performing as a whole. I want to 
work with you to make sure your child/children continue to progress on the track of success. If you have 
any questions or concerns about our School Performance Grade and how we plan to improve, please do 
not hesitate to call me at 587-9000 or email me at arjewell@okcps.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam R. Jewell 

Principal 

Capitol Hill High School 

 

 


